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REPORT 1 - 2022 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee presents its first report for 2022 and recommends: 

 

 
AAC-0001-2022 
That the deputation and associated presentation by Matthew Sweet, Manager of Active 
Transportation regarding Micromobility Project Phase 1 be referred to the January 31, 2022 
Accessibility Transportation Subcommittee meeting for further discussion. 
(AAC-0001-2022) 
 
AAC-0002-2022 
That the deputation and associated presentation regarding ExpressVote presented by Gus 
Mangos, Election Officer on January 17, 2022, be received for information. 
(AAC-0002-2022) 
 
AAC-0003-2022 
That the deputation and associated presentation on the MiWay 2021 Annual Accessibility Plan 
presented by Alana Tyers, Manager Service Development, on January 17, 2022, be received for 
information. 
 (AAC-0003-2022) 
 
AAC-0004-2022 
That the deputation and associated presentation regarding the Annual Status Update presented 
by Dan Sadler, Supervisor Accessibility on January 17, 2022, be received for information. 
 (AAC-0004-2022) 
 
AAC-0005-2022 
That the verbal update regarding the Region of Peel’s Accessibility Advisory Committee 
provided by Carol-Ann Chafe, Vice Chair and Member of the ROP AAC be approved. 
(AAC-0005-2022) 
 
AAC-0006-2022 
That the Accessibility Advisory Committee Work Plan be approved as discussed at the January 
17, 2022 Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting. 
(AAC-0006-2022) 
 
AAC-0007-2022 

1. That the presentation regarding the BSN Architect Ramp Renewal and Door Widening at 
Kinsmen Hall, 327 Queen Street South to the Facility Accessibility Design Subcommittee 
on December 6, 2021, be received; 
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2. That subject to the comments on the presentation, the Facility Accessibility Design 
Subcommittee is satisfied with the initiatives the BSN Architect is undertaking with 
respect to the Ramp Renewal and Door Widening at Kinsmen Hall, 327 Queen Street 
South. 

(AAC-0007-2022) 
 

AAC-0008-2022 
1. That the presentation regarding the City of Mississauga and Schmitt Architects Carmen 

Corbasson Community Centre Redevelopment at 1399 Cawthra Road to the Facility 
Accessibility Design Subcommittee on December 6, 2021 be received. 

2. That subject to the comments on the presentation, the Facility Accessibility Design 
Subcommittee is satisfied with the initiatives the City and Schmitt Architects is 
undertaking with respect to the redevelopment of the Carmen Corbasson Community 
Centre. 

(AAC-0008-2022) 
 
AAC-0009-2022 
That Tobias Mason Park Washroom matter previously discussed at the December 6, 2021 
Facility Accessibility Design Subcommittee be deferred to the March 7, 2022 Facility 
Accessibility Design Committee for further review and discussion.  
(AAC-0009-2022) 
 
AAC-0010-2022 
That the email dated November 3, 2021, from Anita Binder, Stakeholder Member with respect to 
their resignation from the Accessibility Advisory Committee be received. 
(AAC-0010-2022) 
 
 

 

 

 


